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For Immediate Release  May 30, 2019 

 

MCTXSheriff Seeking to Identify Theft Suspects 
 

On May 21, 2019 at 5:30 PM, the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office responded to the TJ Maxx 

located at 21496 Market Place Dr. New Caney, in reference to a theft.  When Deputies arrived 

they learned that three black female suspects entered the store and began selecting clothing items 

from the racks.  The suspects then concealed the clothing in their bags and fled the store when 

confronted by employees.  

 

Anyone with information regarding the identity of these suspects is asked to contact the 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 and refer to case# 19A162883. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Source: 

Lieutenant Scott Spencer 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services Division 

Follow us @MCTXSheriff 

http://www.mctxsheriff.org
https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/MCTXSheriff?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/mctxsheriff/
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/tx/montgomery-county/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/

